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13th October 2023

Dear Parents/ carers

As we approach the end of Term 1, we would like to extend a warm invitation for you to join us for a special
afternoon in Year 1 on Friday 20th October at 1:45pm.

The purpose of this gathering is to celebrate the successes and growth your child has achieved already during
the first term of this academic year. It’s a great opportunity for you to come into their classroom environment
and explore what we have been doing this term and get a glimpse into their daily school life.

We will have an opportunity to complete a pumpkin carving and decorating activity as well as enjoying the
outside activities which will be available in our outside area.

To make this event as enjoyable as possible, we kindly request that you confirm your attendance to a member
of the Year 1 team prior to Friday 20th October.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you! Let's make this a day to remember!

Kind Regards

Miss Martin & Mrs Tapper
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